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Memorandum 

Date: August 30, 2022 

To: All Reviewing Agencies 

From: Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re: SCH # 2022080654 

Silver Creek Valley Road Warehouse 

The Lead Agency has added an additional attachment to the project. Refer to the 

attachment(s):  

- Silver Creek MMRP_Final_JB
- MND_Silver Creek Valley Road Warehouse_signed

All other project information remains the same. 



 
 
September 1, 2022 
 
Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 
State Clearinghouse Unit 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Sent via email to: state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov  
 
RE: Addition of signed Mitigated Negative Declaration document and signed Mitigation 

Monitoring and Reporting Plan document for the Silver Creek Valley Road 
Warehouse Project (SCH Number 2022080654) 

 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
The City of San José is requesting that the State Clearinghouse add a signed Mitigated Negative 
Declaration (MND) document and a signed Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting Plan (MMRP) 
document to the existing submittal for SCH Number 2022080654. These documents were not 
included at the time of the original submittal. The original submittal included the Initial Study, 
Summary Form, Notice of Completion (NOC), Notice of Intent (NOI), Response to Comments 
(RTC), and Appendices A through I. The signed MND and signed MMRP documents are not 
updated versions of any previously submitted documents. Please see below:   
 

• Please add the signed Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) document to the existing 
submittal for SCH Number 2022080654. 
 

• Please add the signed Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting Plan (MMRP) document to 
the existing submittal for SCH Number 2022080654. 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 

Christopher Burton, Director        
Planning, Building and Code Enforcement    Date 

 
 

 9/1/2022 
_____________________________________   __________________________ 
Deputy 
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